
To: ND Legislatures  

Please support this bill to increase seat belt usage within the State.  As a first responder for 27 years in 

the State of ND it saddens me when I hear of those that parish due to the lack of seat belt usage.  

Seatbelts have been proven to save lives and this legislation will allow us to change behavior and save 

even more lives.   

Thank you for your time and consideration on this matter.  Please support SB 2362. 

Chief Kelli Kronschnabel 


